
Consumer Alert: Subaru Issues Do Not Drive, Recall on Select MY21 Impreza Vehicles 

Affected owners advised not to drive vehicles until recall repair is completed 

Share:     

September 1, 2021 

Subaru of America has issued a do not drive notice and recall on select Model Year 2021 Impreza 

vehicles. This notice and recall involves 802 Model Year 2021 Impreza vehicles. 

A lower control arm weld on the front driver’s side may fail on affected vehicles. If this happens, the tire 

could contact the wheel well, resulting in a loss of control and increasing the risk of a crash. 

Vehicle owners can visit NHTSA.gov/recalls or call NHTSA’s Vehicle Safety Hotline at 888-327-4236 and 

enter their 17-digit vehicle identification number to see if their vehicle is under recall. If it is, the owner 

should not drive the vehicle until the recall repair is completed. Owners may also contact Subaru’s 

customer service at 844-373-6614. 

NHTSA encourages everyone to download the SaferCar app to stay informed on current recalls.  
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